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CITIZENS AGAIIGT NUCLEAR F0WER
6105 N. Winthrop
Chicago, Illinois 60660 %

July 6, 1979

.

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
ACT REQUESI ,

Director, Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiccion FOTA-N c)6,
Washing +on, D.C. 20555 hx id9-ta-79

re: LaSalle County Nuclear Power
Station Unit Nos. 1 and 2
Docket No. 50-373 & 50-374

Centlemen:

Purcuant to 5 U.S.C. Section 552 anc 10 C.F.R. Section 9.8, this
is a Freedom of Information Act request for certain records and files
pertaining to the above cases.

In early June, Commonwealth Edison Co. announced that the con-
ctruction and campletion of its facilities at LaSalle County would be
delayed for about nine months. According to press releases and tele-
phone convercations our organization has had with Steve Coldman of
Commonwcalth Edis sn and Jan Stracma, press officer for the NRC Region

_

III office in C'.en Ellyn, Illinois, structural alterations were to be
undertaken during thic period. These alterations concist of inctal-
ling metal braces on the downuoners piping system, according toMeccrs.
Stracma and Coldman. Citicens Against Nuclear Power is concerned of
the poscibility that additional structural change measures are being
contemplated by Commonwealth Edison Co. We therefore request copies
of all documents in the poccession of the Commission bearing upon or
relating to the delay in construction and completion of the LaSalle
County facilities and the planned and/or prospective conduct to be
undertaken by Commonwealth Edison Co. during this period of time. 7his
should include, but not be limited to, recorded mi nutes, memoranda,
reports and all other documento pertaining to design and construction
modifications and alterations now underway or intended to be implement-
ed in the future.
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We are prepared to pay reaconable costs for reproduction of
relevant portions of the requested documents. Ac per 10 C.F.R. Sec-
tion 9 8 (c), we chall expect to hear from you within 10 working days.

Thank you.
.

Very truly yours,

, pa ' f &

Edward Gogol
Director, Citizenc Against

Nuclear Power

sc/Jd

c.c. Dr. S.S. Kirrlis
Environmental Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiccion
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D.C. 20555
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